
The joy continues to grow at Tewkesbury Fields, and the 
time has flown by this winter season.  We continue to 
welcome new residents throughout the year. New additions 
to our family always bring joy, a fresh outlook and fun to 
daily life here and of course, returning guests appreciate 
being looked after and the lifestyle we provide. 

 
Our varied and vibrant programme of activities and events 
keeps growing, so please do add the dates to your diary. 
Families, friends and the community are always welcome to join 
us. I take such pride in the whole team for not only the care they 
give, but also how much they enhance the lives of our residents 
and ensuring they live life to the fullest. 

 
I am proud to show Tewkesbury Fields to visitors looking for 
their next home, and thrilled to see their reactions of our 
luxurious surroundings and the rooms they can choose to live 
in. It isn’t just about the stunning furnishings and communal 
socialising areas, it really is about our staff who make this the 
heart of our home.  If you haven’t yet come to see us, our doors 
are always open and we would love to show you around. 

Thank you.       

James Culley, General Manager 

 

Welcoming in a new year 
at our wonderful home.  

Dates for 
your Diary 

 
Follow us on Facebook and 
our website to see 
forthcoming events. 
 
1 February 
Singing for Wellbeing 
 
7 February 7  
Henry’s Community Meal 
 
7 February   
Hunting the Artic Airship 
 
8 February  
Mediterranean Day 
 
9 February  
Glam Sparrow 
 
14 February 
Valentine’s Day  
 
14 February 
Magical Merseyside Beats 
 
21 February 
Watson Hall - Activities 
 
21 February 
Pancake Day 
 
21 February 
Relatives Meeting  
 
28 February 
Residents Meeting 
 
28 February 
Lindy Bop at Watson Hall 

General Manager Focus 

Tewkesbury Fields 



Christmas Celebrations 

Our Countdown Christmas calendar 

had so many events and activities for 

our residents, their families and friends 

to enjoy. 

 

Our Christmas started in November with a Snowflake 
competition to get us all into the spirit of the season 
and to get involved with our local community.   
 

 
 
Our Christmas Countdown calendar certainly had 
something for residents to look forward to each day.  
From going to a Pantomime at the Roses Theatre to 
Carol singing and Wreath making, it’s never a dull day 
at our Home.   
 
Alderman Knight School surprised our residents with 
an amazingly thoughtful enormous hamper of gifts.  
Residents were so touched at this kind gesture – thank 
you! 
 
Lastly, we would like to express our gratitude to our 
residents and their families for their incredibly 
considerate gifts to our staff for the care and love they 
receive.  We are truly appreciative and thank you from 
us all. 

Snowflake 
Wonderland 
We want to say a huge thank 

you to all the schools, 

nurseries and playgroups 

that took part in our 

snowflake competition. 

 

A wonderful array of snowflake 

designs, shapes and colours 

were sent, making it almost 

impossible for our residents to 

choose because they were all 

so brilliant!   

 

 

  



What we’ve been up to...  
 

SPOTLIGHT ON…FOOD 
Delicious meal time delights await our residents each 

day where dining together, socialising and nutrition play 

an equal role in all of our residents well-being.   

Pic. Heavenly white and dark chocolate tart sat on a melon slice)  

International Flower Day 
We celebrated International Flower Day in our 

home. 

For International Flower Day residents spent the afternoon 

making beautiful flower arrangements. The lounge smelt 

wonderful from the fresh flowers, and our residents really 

enjoyed creating their bouquets and floral arrangements. 
 

Activities Galore!  
From local, national and international events and 
celebrations, our residents love to get involved in all of 
them – both in and out of our home!  

We celebrated Chinese New Year, enjoyed the Burns Supper,  
sing weekly with the local group and joined in with our local 
community for a meal at the local church - No event or activity is 
off limits!   

This is why, at Tewkesbury Fields we strive to ensure there 
are a range of social opportunities for everyone here to choose 

from – and life is one long holiday! 

RSPB Big Garden Birdwatch  
Our binoculars and bird books were at the ready to 

support this annual Big Garden Birdwatch initiative. 

Our resident Ambassador had a brilliant time logging the 

many different birds she saw that day.  The idea is to 

understand what is happening to our native birds by logging 

all the birds you see in a one hour period any time between 

January 27th and 29th and send the results to the RSPB. 

Our Vision at Tewkesbury Fields 

To provide the highest quality of care and well-being whilst striving for excellence. 



Sadly every year, one in three people over the age of 65 will have a fall, and this risk doubles for 
those over 80 years.  Falls are the single biggest cause of accidental injuries in the home, and the 
largest cause of accidental death among the over-65s.  If you would like to find out how you can 
reduce this falls risk, we would be glad to show you over tea and cake.  
 
Barchester Healthcare is the only UK Care home provider who has won the Rospa Health and 

Safety Award consecutively from 2019, 2020, 2021 and 2022. 
 
To find out more, call us on: 01684 850311 

 
 

Tewkesbury Fields 
NEWS FROM IN AND AROUND   

 

From all the team at Tewkesbury Fields Care Home 
we’d like to say a big thank you for giving us spectacular 

support and reviews. 
 

We would love you to leave us a review on carehome.co.uk or 

Google.  Do ask the team for a review card next time you visit. 

Meet Katie Brown, Our Deputy Manager at Tewkesbury Fields and also our new 

Well-Being Champion!  Katie has been nominated because of the Integrity and 

Respect values she shows everyone she meets - thank you Katie! 

Meet Katie – Our Well-being Champion 

RoSPA Fall Fighter Campaign 
We have launched the Fall Fighter campaign in association with RoSPA - The Royal Society 

for the Prevention of Accidents.  
 

 

 

 
Tewkesbury Fields Care Home 

The Oxhey, Tewkesbury, GL20 6HP   

Tel: 01684 850311 •  www.barchester.com 

www.facebook.com/BarchesterTewkesburyFields 
 

Facebook 

1,107 likes! 

Thanks to our followers, 
our Scottish Burns Supper 
Facebook post got over a 

thousand likes! 
 

Don’t forgot to follow us to 

see our lifestyle. 

 


